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Week 10 Term 4 

Important Dates: 

 
Presentation Ceremony 
Wed 8th Dec 
 
Year 6 Grad Dinner  
(parent held) 
Fri 10th Dec 
 
Term 4 Ends 
Thurs 16th Dec @ 3 pm 

 

Term 1 Begins               
Tue 8th Feb  2022 @ 9am          
All Students 

School Photographs                                                                                  
Peta Paterson from Hummingbird Memories will return this Friday to finish taking the              
photographs.  Peta worked hard with Barbara Skelton all day on Monday.  Please note that Year 3 
students will need to come dressed in summer uniform for their individual photographs which 
have not yet been taken.  In addition any student who was absent last Monday will have their 
photograph taken.  Please note that for any students  absent on the Monday 6th, Peta will return 
Friday 10th of December to take individual and family photographs only.  If students could please 
come in full summer uniform, photographs will be taken at 9am and then students can change into 
sports uniform.                                                                                                                                      
End of Year Presentation Assemblies                                                                                          
Our end of Year Award presentations will take place in two cohort sessions today in the school 
grounds.  No public school in NSW can run a school presentation with parents on site, other than 
those with a specific role.  The session are as follows 11:30 am and will involve  Mrs Worrell, Ms 
Nolan, Ms Kemp and Mrs Blows classes (In cohorts) Assembly 2 will commence at 12.15 pm and will 
involve Mr Earl, Mr Thompson, Mrs McInerney and Miss McKinnon’s classes. (In cohorts) Class 
book and certificates will be handed out along with any major awards.                                                           
School Block Safety Check                                                                               
Emily Macbeth met with Kaye Cook yesterday to ensure that all Department Safety                
guidelines are met in relation to students learning on the School Block Immersion Centre site.                               
Infants SAKG                                                                                                    
On Wednesday Infants will visit the SAKG Kitchen and Thursday the SAKG Garden                                                
Kitchen—   9:10 – 9:40 Kinder 9:45 – 10:15 K/1 10:20 – 10:50 1/2 12:30 – 1:00 2/3                                 
Garden—   9:00 – 9:30 Kinder, 9:30 – 10:00 K/1, 10:00 – 10:30 1/2, 11:30 – 12:00 2/3                     
Teacher Leave                                                                                             
Mrs McInerney is currently on leave for the remainder of the school year.  Ms Mayfield will take 
Year 5/6 in her absence.  When Mrs McInerney returns in 2022 she will take up the position of 
Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction.                                                                              
Visitors On Site                                                                                                             
All adults and essential workers on site MUST QR Code in and out and wear a mask.  Parents are 
asked to call the office on, 50248401, then wait at the gate for children to be sent out under                    
supervision.                                                                                                                                          
Year 6 Fun Day                                                                                                               
Next week, appropriate activities including a ‘fun day’, water fun and send off for our Year 6       
students will take place.  Parents have organised a BBQ this coming Friday evening.    

Congratulations                                                                                                 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our outgoing students all the very best for the 
future. This group of students have been a pleasure to work with. I am very pleased with how well 
they have taken everything in their stride. They have continued to work hard. I thank parents, 
their teachers and each one of them for the way in which they have conducted themselves 
throughout the year.  BRAVO and well done!                                                                                        
Principal Leave                                                                                                              
I will be on leave this coming Thursday and Friday.  Mrs Broadfoot will be Relieving Principal in my 
absence..                                                                                                                                         
The Community Band                                                                                                           
The Gol Gol Community Band recently held their “End of Year” performance on the Banks of the 
Murray River in a COVID safe environment at Trentham Cliffs, with nearly all members in           
attendance. The band members were extremely happy to perform and the audience were ecstatic 
to hear them play!  It has been a difficult year for all band members who have learnt via zoom     
sessions for nearly 6 months.  It showed their resilience by being able to perform without being 
together for so long! Well done everyone.                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Regards                                                                                                                                                                                                
Glen Walker                                                                                                                                                                                               
Principal                                                                                                                                                 
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Assembly Awards - 3/12/2021 

Kindergarten - Mrs Worrell 

Cooper Marr, Theodore Albert 

Student of the  Week: Olivia Cini 

K/1 - Ms Nolan 

Emmerson Munro, Indiana Doyle 

Student  of the Week: Padrick Niblett 

1/2—Ms Kemp  

Frankie Kendall, Hunter Alderton 

Student of the Week: Hayley McGillivray 

2/3B - Mrs Blows 

Lilian Miller, Joshua Farnsworth 

Student of the Week: Jayden Rhead 

3—Mr Earl 

Hunter Robertson, Willow Martin 

Student of the Week: Charlie McDowall 

4/5—Mr Thompson 

Finley Jones, Lucas Batchelor 

 Student of the Week: Macey Andriske 

5/6—Mrs McInerney 

Toni Berryman, Olivia Ede 

Student of the Week: Ava Martin 

6—Ms McKinnon 

Bridget Davies, Harvy Vandenberg 

Student of the Week: Jett Alderton 

Sports Awards:   Ava Martin, Jordan Matthews, Vaughn Knoll, Cooper Parsons, Hudson McGlashan, Chad Neyland, Scarlett Jones 
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